
DOUG THE READING BUG 

AT THE LIBRARY!

Dungog Library invites you

along for some school holiday

fun! Doug the Reading Bug will

be joining us for stories and

some craft time fun!

This is a free event, 

no bookings required.

Dungog Library 

Wednesday 5th July, 11am

*Children under the age of 10 must be 

  supervised by an adult at all times.

School Holiday Fun 
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